
 

  
                                                                 

Positivity          Respect          Kindness          Safety          Happiness          Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

KEY STAGE 2  

Carols around the Christmas Tree  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Nothing makes you feel more Christmassy than hearing the children sing Christmas 

Carols. We would therefore very much like to invite you to join us, with your 

children, to sing carols round the Christmas tree.  

This will take place on Thursday 14th December @ 3:30pm. The plan will be for you 

to pick up your children and just stay that little bit longer and join in a short Carol 

Service where we can all sing the songs the children have been learning in school.  

If you are going to attend you will need to pick up your child/children (all ages, 

even KS1 siblings) and gather in the courtyard area (the small, enclosed playground 

that sits between KS1 and KS2) There will be staff directing you. Wrap up warm and 

join in!  

There will be mince pies and refreshments available for a small voluntary 

contribution, all proceeds of which will go towards the local Food Bank.  

Look Forward to seeing you!  

 

Miss J Cadwallader  

Music Subject Leader  
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Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  
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